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We have no words for what is happening in Ukraine.  With dismay we notice all the families being 

forced to leave their homes right now.  We are an international music school and our task is to help. 

Making music is powerful – especially after being exercised a few years.  
 

In the best years of learning music, a young person should not lose his/her way because of war.  
 

Today, the board of LIMUS Musikskola has decided to provide a handful of free positions for young 

musicians from Ukraine. They will be able to continue learning their instrument with one of our 

outstanding professional music teachers. They will get a weekly lesson for free for 2 months or as 

long as needed.   
 

The age of the young person should be at least 13 years and up to 17 years.  

The young person should have studied his/her instrument in Ukraine for at least 3 years.  

He/she should be able to talk english.  

Instrument: We will help to find an instrument for practising. Music sheets: No problems.  

The lessons will be given in english in our own houses in Lund or on fridays/sundays in Staffanstorp.  
 

Today, we have opened free positions for these instruments:  

- piano 

- violin 

- violoncello 

- flute 

- guitar 

It might become more, thanks to our lovely teachers.  
 

Apply by writing an e-mail to info@lundsmusiksalong.se 

 Tell us your background and how to reach you.  

We will come back to you directly.  
 

 

”Nobody could do all, but everybody could do a little difference.” 

Lund, march 8th 2022 

Gabriele Katthän 

 Pianist, founder and CEO at LIMUS Musikskola 

 

www.lundsmusiksalong.se 

Helgeandsg 7 and Bredgatan 25 in Lund 

Medborgarhuset in Staffanstorp  


